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EBL REGIONAL TOURNAMENT DIRECTORS WORKSHOP 
  
 
Dear President, 
 
Further to our letter dated 2nd July, we would like to inform you that the deadline to send your 
application form has been postponed to the 14th September 2012. After that date, the acceptance of 
the requests will only be based on any remaining free places. 
 
Below, for memory, is the detailed information: 

• Hotel  GEM  ( http://www.hotelgem.com.pl/) 

• Transportation  Flight to Wroclaw (WRO) airport. Trip from airport to hotel around 7-8 € 

• Participation fee 350,00€ including 3 nights hotel accommodation in single room, full board
 and all programmes 

• Application EBL secretariat – by the NBO (see application form attached) 
 
 
We would also remind you that the participants with the best results of EBL Regional TDs 
Workshops and examinations will be invited to the Main Courses for EBL TDs. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 

 
 

Josef Harsanyi Yves Aubry 
EBL TDs Committee Chairman EBL President 


